
Dennis M. O'Leary
Direct: 416.865.4711

E-mail: doleary@airdberlis.com

December 13, 2013

VIA COURIER, EMAIL, RESS

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.
Ontario Energy Board File: EB-2013-0352
2012 Demand Side Management (DSM) Clearance of Variance
Accounts - Need to Amend Application

We are writing as counsel to Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (the “Company” or
“Enbridge”).

It has recently come to the Company’s attention that the Application as filed
contains an inadvertent miscalculation in terms of the DSMVA. This will
necessitate the Company filing a revised Application for the clearance of accounts,
which includes the 2012 DSMVA. This revised filing will include an explanation for
the change and the revised calculations for the DSMVA.

The Company is mindful of Procedural Order No. 1 which requires Intervenors to
file submissions in respect of the clearance Application today. With the need for
the Company to revise its Application, Enbridge respectfully requests that the
current timetable be suspended until the revised Application has been filed. The
Company would then request at that time the issuance of a further Procedural
Order.

We apologize for any inconvenience to parties.
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Yours truly,

AIRD & BERLIS LLP

Dennis M. O'Leary

DMO:ct
cc Intervenors
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